
From: jgogs@comcast.net <jgogs@comcast.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 4:13 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Pennichuck Rate Increase 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
NHPUC Members,  
   
I am a resident in Hickory Woods, an over 55 community in Londonderry, NH. My 
position is that along with the major additional costs that we retired seniors face by living 
on a private road to include excessive fire hydrant rentals paid by our community HOA 
and not the Town of Londonderry we should not be subject to the severe increases in 
water rates Pennichuck is currently requesting.  
   
In addition, since it is my understanding that Pennichuck is owned by the City of Nashua 
we and other municipalities are in effect subsidizing the water costs for the residents of 
Nashua which doesn't seem right at all. It is also my understanding that the water we 
get through Pennichuck comes from several wells in Hudson, NH and occasionally from 
the Manchester Water Company. Another example of other municipalities benefitting to 
our detriment. How something like this occurs in todays regulated environment is 
baffling. If my information is correct I think these rate increases are unjustified and I 
hope you would not approve them.  
   
Sincerely,  
John J. Goglia  
12 Black Forest Circle  
Londonderry, NH 03053   
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